LINDEN STREET UNDERPASS

CLOSED LATE JUNE 2022

As part of the project to improve 1-84 between Caldwell and Nampaq,
the Idaho Transportation Department is replacing the Linden Street
interstate bridge. Construction will require the Linden Street underpass
to be closed starting late June till Late 2022. A detour will be in place.
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